27" May 2014

All Academic Staff

1964 batch of Peradeniya Medical Faculty will visit the Faculty on 14" June 2014. The
programme is as follows;

9.30 a.m. to 10.15 a.m. - Meeting with the Staff,
Donation of Books, Cash

10.15a.m to 10.30 a.m - Tea

10.30a.m to 12.30 p.m - Tour of the Faculty and Campus

You are kindly invited to participate. Please confirm your participation before 06.06.2014
to Assistant Registrar/Faculty of Medicine (6201).

Cosmn=

Prof MD Lamawansa
DEAN

Copy Assistant Registrar — for necessary arrangements pls



